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September 15, 2017

VIA EMAIL AND REGULAR MAIL

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Kristi Sebalj, Registrar

Dear Ms Sebalj:

Re: EB-2017-0049/Hydro One Networks Inc. (“HONI”)/Draft Issues List

We are counsel to the City of Hamilton. What follows is our client’s submission on the OEB’s

Staff Draft Issues List, dated September 8, 2017.

Our client submits that the word “overall” should be deleted from draft issue No. 4. The

meaning of the word “overall” in that issue is unclear, and potentially distorts the meaning of the

issue by implying that some form of averaging may be taking place. Our client submits that the

issue should simply be whether the rate and bill impacts in each customer class over the 2018-

2022 period are reasonable.

Yours truly,

WeirFoulds LLP

Robert B. Warren

RBW/dh

cc: Harold Thiessen, OEB Case Manager
James Sidlofsky, OEB Counsel
Hydro One Networks Inc.
Attention: Erin Henderson, Senior Regulatory Coordinator
(via email: Regulatory@HydroOne.com)

McCarthy Tétrault LLP
Attention: George Vegh (via email: gvegh@mccarthy.ca)
Attention: Gordon Nettleton (via email: gnettleton@mccarthy.ca)

City of Hamilton
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